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Location Land to the east of M40 and south of A4095 Chesterton Bicester Oxon

Proposal Redevelopment of part of golf course to provide new leisure resort (sui generis)
incorporating waterpark, family entertainment centre, hotel, conferencing facilities and
restaurants with associated access, parking and landscaping

Case Officer Clare Whitehead  
 

Organisation
Name Paula Harvey

Address 9 Hatch Way,Kirtlington,Kidlington,OX5 3JS

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I would like to register my very strong objection to this proposed development. Firstly, as a
resident of Kirtlington, I fear that this 'Water Park' would add hugely to the traffic using the
A4095, and already that road is very busy, and dangerous, through our village. Secondly,
the site chosen is a greenfield site, and as such, is a part of our beautiful rural landscape.
Building a large, obtrusive, industrial-looking complex will make it an eyesore. Thirdly, I see
absolutely no benefit to the local area from such a development; clearly, the developers will
make large amounts of money, but the local economy will not benefit, since it will be a self-
contained site, and visitors will eat and sleep within the park. I would ask you, please, to
help to preserve as much as we can of our rural environment, and to reject this application.
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